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Harvest & Power Line Safety
Harvest season is upon us & Lakeland Power Co-op wants to remind you to be safe during this

season!

Please keep watch for overhead power lines while you are on the move.  Ensure you know the
location of any overhead powerlines in your area so that your equipment can pass safely.

If items being moved exceed 16 feet, please use extreme caution and contact the office with any
inquiries regarding your high load move.

Farmers should be aware of the increased potential for fatigue that could cause harm to
themselves or others.  Please ensure you are getting enough rest!

As work continues within your bin yards, please keep in mind the location of overhead powerlines.
If you are considering a line move or going underground, please contact the office for more

information.

Wishing you a safe & prosperous Harvest Season in 2025!

Annual General Meeting
It’s that time of year, save the date for the Lakeland Power Co-op Annual General Meeting!

Thursday, October 30, 2025
held at

Vegreville Social Centre
4802-47 Avenue, Vegreville, AB

Keep an eye out for more details regarding times & registration in your October Newsletter!
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Office Address:  4932 50 Avenue, Vegreville, AB

The Lakeland Power Co-op Office will be closed on Monday, September 1 , 2025 for Labour Day

Vegreville Country Fair Parade
Lakeland Power Co-op would like to thank our

members for their support during the “Celebrating the
Pysanka” Parade! As always, it was great to see the

familiar faces of our membership, and of course, share
some goodies within the community!


